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The management group which meet monthly have decided to 

have social gathering on Monday 4 December 2017 instead of a 

formal meeting. Friends are invited to gather at the Little Bull 

Middlestown at 7.30 pm to chat about the wood and the activities 

of the Friends. So new and old friends come along and have a 

drink and exchange Christmas best wishes. 

 

Last work session for 2017 – Sunday 17 December 

 

Our last work session for this year is Sunday 17 December when 

we will continue hedge laying. Meet at 10 am at Middlestown 

Cemetery gates. If you will be joining the Friends for Sunday 

lunch at the Little Bull afterwards please let Linda Webster know 

by Friday 15 December so she can let Mel have a rough idea of 

numbers. Contact her on 07779736206. 

 

 


